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It's absolutely ridiculous that we'd consider this bill. I support aiding the 

homelessness situation but this bill only encourages people to move into more public 

spaces. 

 

This bill will cause citizens to lose access to their own parks and is sure to cause 

more clashes between citizens and the homeless population.  

 

Tp further state the issues will this bill, it will be abused by companies to utilize public 

spaces for profits. 

 

Please vote no on this bill. It's bad for communities a d bad for our state.  


